CASSOPOLIS CURRENT

October 2020 - Issue 04 We're Moving!

WHATIS
HAPPENING IN THE
VILLAGE?

(3) MSHDA NEP Grant

Village Hall will be closed on October 22nd, 23rd, 26th,
and 27th as we move between buildings.

During this time our phones and computer systems will be
down.

For police & medical emergencies call 911.

For non-life threatening emergencies call central dispatch at
269-445-1560.

We will open at the new municipal complex located at 121
N. Disbrow on Wednesday, October 28th.

For your convenience, a
24/7dropbox is located
within the front
entrance of the new
building. Please begin
using this on 10/28.

The 3rd house from this round of the
MSHDA Neighborhood Enhancement
Program grant has been completed!
This transformation included a new
roof, fascia, soffit, and gutters.

All election questions should be
directed to your township clerk.
Verify which township you are in.

LaGrange Township Information:

LaGrange Clerk: Karrie Bruens
Phone: 269-445-3587
Email: lagrangeclerk@aol.com

Absentee ballot drop box is located at
22742 Diamond Cove St. (across from
the high school).




